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We hope that this finds you and your family healthy 
and well. Know that you are in our prayers during this 
difficult me. We continue to serve those most in need the 
best we can during the COVID-19 pandemic. Many of our 
programs are still seeing clients and working to provide 
help and create hope for those that are struggling. 

Our staff continues to work hard to bring light into the 
lives of our neighbors who are most vulnerable. The 
health and safety of our staff, volunteers and clients is 
our highest priority and we are taking all of the necessary 
precautions to keep everyone safe. 

As we respond to the ever changing situation on 
regarding COVID-19, our plans will continue to evolve 
to meet the needs of our clients. We have been working 
with the other Catholic Charities agencies in the 
Archdiocese, State and Catholic Charities USA to provide 
the help and support people need. During times like 
these, we are aware of the importance of our mission to 

provide charity and compassion to each of our clients in 
order to promote the sanctity and dignity of their lives. 

The love and support that you have shown us has been 
a blessing during this me of uncertainty. We know that 
through God’s grace and with your help and support we 
will come through this crisis. 

We thank you for your support, understanding and 
prayers during this me of uncertainty. 

David Bethuram 
Executive Director

Corrina Hayes 
Program Director

Becky’s Place continues to provide our services to the women and children in 
our care. We remain open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week and are taking all the 
proper precautions to keep our staff and residents safe. We are grateful for our 
friends in the community who have provided meals, supplies and gifts for our 
residents. The support during these uncertain times means the world to all of 
us at Becky’s Place. 

Becky’s Place is doing our part to help the Bedford community during this 
crisis. Residents have been creating bags of disinfecting wipes and 8oz & 2oz 
containers of hand sanitizer to be dropped off to the Health Department and 
local nursing homes. We are pleased to be able to help support the community 
that has been so generous to us over the years. 
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